ARCHBISHOP'S HOUSE
BOMBAY 1.

6th August, 1954

Dear Mr. Basave,

With reference to your letter addressed to His Emlnence
Cardinal Gracias dated 20th Mgy, I am sending you the material
we have at hand for the purpose of the blography you propose
to publish and also the autographed photograph.

With best wlshes,

incerely yours,

TP
(Rev. Ignatius Lobo)
Secretary to His Eminence

Valerian Cardinal Graclas

Agustin Basave, Esq.,

BEditor,

'El Norte'!

Washington Ote 629, Apartado 186,
Monterrey, N.L., Mexlco.




